
TOWN of LYNNFIELD

CONSERVATION COMMISSION
PUBLIC HEARING

THE CONSERVATION COMMISSION
of the TOWN OF LYNNFIELD will hold 
a PUBLIC HEARING at 6:45 p.m.
on Tuesday, March 20, 2018
in the H. Joseph Maney Hearing
Room in the Town Hall relative 
to a NOTICE OF INTENT filed by Shura
Laguna LLC, to  upgrade the existing
shopping center septic system and
drainage facilities including the
addition of stormwater treatment
BMPs and to repave the parking lot,
a portion of which is within the 100-foot
buffer zone to a Bordering Vegetated
Wetland at 592 MAIN STREET. This
notice is given in accordance with the
Provisions of General Laws, Chapter 131,
Section 40 as amended. This notice is also
posted on the Mass. Newspaper Publishers
Association’s website (http://masspublic
notices.org/).
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